
 
August 2006 

 

Dear Mark-N-Gard,  

 

During the summer of 2005, I was notified by the Tucson Police Department Air Unit of a suspicious vehicle 

apparently abandoned in a desert area south of Tucson. The vehicle was burnt and abandoned. The vehicle was 

now sitting in a cattle pond full of water. 

I responded to inspect the vehicle in an attempt to 

identify the vehicle and discern if it was stolen. I 

was unable to locate the VIN and did 

not have the resources to remove the 

vehicle at this time…  

        …Here is the glass fragment I 

found with the number etched into it. 
I hope it helps you out and if you need anything 

please give me a call. 

Thanks, 

 

DETECTIVE WILLIAM AMBROSE #8345 

 


